
         
 

 

NEIGHBORHOOD MEETING ALERT 
Windom Neighborhood  

5656 Blaisdell Ave S Property 
Redevelopment Meeting  

 

with Minneapolis Public Housing Authority 
(MPHA) representative,  

Dionne Gharamu. 
 

When: 
Tuesday, December 10, 2024 
7:00 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. 
 

Where:  Hybrid:  ZOOM Video 
Conferencing & In-Person @  
(5843 Wentworth Avenue –WCC Office) 
 

ZOOM - For log-in details go to:  
www.windommpls.org 

 
Join us for a discussion on how the redevelopment 
of the current public housing, single-family home 
located at 5656 Blaisdell Ave. S. will take shape.  

The city will be converting it into a public housing 
handicap accessible tri-plex. Construction is set to 

start in early 2025. 

 
See you via ZOOM or In-Person! 

 
For more information, please contact Becky at 

(612) 532-9710. 

ALL ARE 
WELCOME 
 

Residents living on 
Blaisdell Ave. S. & 
Wentworth Ave. S 
Residents are a 
Priority 
 

Updates & 
Discussion 
Dionne Gharamu, 
Development Manager 
with Minneapolis Public 
Housing Authority, will 
update residents on the 
reconstruction of 5656 
Blaisdell Ave S, a public 
housing property since 
1995, which is located 
at the NW corner at 
Blaisdell Ave. S. and W. 
57th St. Neighbors are 
encouraged to attend 
and ask questions to 
stay informed. 
 

Meeting Hosts 
 

Windom Community 
Development 
Committee 
 

 
Organizers 
 

Windom Community 
Council (WCC) 

http://www.windommpls.org/

